
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 17, 2025 
 
Lucas Curran 
Communications Officer 
Ontario Power Generation (OPG) 
Community Investment Team 
 
Dear Lucas, 
 
On behalf of the Clarington Library, Museum, & Archives, thank you to you and your 
team at Ontario Power Generation for your generous donation of $5,000 in support of 
STEM learning initiatives in our community. Your contribution places you as a CLMA 
Innovative Investor and this donation will have a meaningful impact on the Maker’s 
Space located inside of the Courtice Library.  
 
STEM education is critical to building a skilled workforce of tomorrow. This investment 
helps the CLMA enrich the lives of young learners to inspire them to pursue careers in 
engineering, technology, and energy—fields that are critical to OPG’s future success 
and innovation. 
 
We look forward to sharing the positive outcomes of your contribution and welcoming 
you to experience firsthand the impact of your generosity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
  

 
Monika Machacek 
Chief Executive Officer 
Clarington Library, Museums & Archives 
mmachacek@cplma.ca 

cc: Clarington Public Library Board 
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